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It’s hard to believe that we’ve reached the end
of the 2024 school year!  We hope that you 
have a restful and memorable winter break!

Before you go, we wanted to say thank you! We
have the best school community, and you 
showed up for us in the best ways this year!

Our Pancake Breakfast cannot happen without 
your support. Thank you for coming out to mix
batter, cook pancakes, serve our students and 
help clean up!

Here’s a look at our most recent fundraisers:

We are always looking for volunteers for Fun Lunch and the various events coming throughout
the year. If you are interested in helping out please email our volunteer coordinator Edith at
rbevolunteers@gmail.com.

Watch the PAC Facebook page, our instagram (@rbepac), our website, and the "This Week at 
RBE" emails for ways to get involved! If you are not receiving the TWARBE emails, please email 
Ms. Davies at cdavies@sd35.bc.ca to be added to the list.

If you have any questions or concerns please email our PAC President, Rahima Rana at 
bulpittpac@outlook.com.

Fundraiser Profit

Family Photo Fundraiser $1350

Winter Market $2125

Movie Night $975

Purdy’s Fundraiser $650

Upcoming Dates

It’s Winter Break!

Dec 20 Last Day of School in 2024 
Jan 6 First day of School in 2025

Jan 7 Order Deadline for Earl of Sandwich
Fun Lunch Day

Jan 17 Earl of Sandwich Fun Lunch Day
Jan 20 PAC Meeting, 7:00 PM in the Library
Jan 21 Order Deadline for Wok Box and

Gourmet Donuts Fun Lunch Day
Jan 31 Wacky Hat/Hair Day

Jan 31 Wok Box and Gourmet Donuts 
Fun Lunch Day

Fun Lunch Dates
Order on Munchalunch
Earl of Sandwich on Jan 17  

Order by Jan 7

Wok Box & Gourmet Donuts on Jan 31 
Order by Jan 21

https://www.facebook.com/groups/745815738765109
https://www.instagram.com/rbepac/
http://richardbulpittpac.com/
https://munchalunch.com/schools/richardBulpitt/


Fun Lunch FAQs

How do I order fun lunch?

To order fun lunch, please use this link: https://munchalunch.com/schools/Bulpitt. When ordering a fun
lunch for your child(ren) please note the deadlines for ordering. We have to pre-order 10 days in advance

so restaurants can prepare for the large orders we submit, especially since we now have over 600
students in our school. It is for that reason that we cannot accept last minute orders. Fun lunch ordering is

done each term (three times), so please ensure that you order each term, so your child(ren) doesn’t miss
out!

What happens after I order?

It is imperative that you successfully order and pay for your child(ren)’s fun lunch orders within 6 hours of
creating it. Munch-a-Lunch will not save orders anymore. 

Munch-a-Lunch also sends a reminder email the day before the fun lunch day, with a list of what you
have ordered for your child(ren). If you do not get this email, it means your child(ren) will NOT be

receiving a fun lunch.

What if my child is absent?

If your child is absent on a fun lunch day, please come to the PAC kitchen beside the gym between
12 and 12:30 pm on the Fun Lunch day and we will prepare it for pick up. If you cannot pick it up,

please consider it as a donation as there are no refunds.

What to do on a fun lunch day?

Connect with your children the morning of fun lunch to remind them what to expect for lunch – or if they
will not be receiving. 

Double check your email to see if you got a reminder email from Munch-a-Lunch the day before (usually
Thursday morning) about what your child(ren) should be receiving. If you didn’t get this email, please

make sure you pack a lunch for your child(ren).

What if I notice an error?

If on the fun lunch day, your child notices an error with their order, please have them communicate with
their teacher, so that the teacher can either come to the PAC kitchen, or send your child there for

assistance. We will do our best to make sure the error is corrected, so your child does not go without
lunch.

If your child comes home and communicates an error to you, please email Zoe or Brianna at
hotlunchbulpitt@outlook.com with your child(ren)’s name(s), division number(s), and the nature of the

error. In future, please let your child know to communicate with their teacher right away, so that the error
can be corrected promptly. 

Wishing everyone a safe and happy holiday season, and we look forward to seeing you in 2025!

The Next Session of Fun Lunch Will Open for Ordering on Monday, December 23rd

Our first Fun Lunch of 2025 will be from Earl of Sandwich on January 17th.
Make sure to submit your order on time by 11:59 PM on January 7th so your child(ren) don’t
miss out on Munchalunch

http://munchalunch.com/schools/bulpitt
https://munchalunch.com/schools/richardbulpitt/

